
Sharneyford Primary School 
Newsletter

Friday 3rd October 2025

Reminders:

• Due to statutory staff training, the 
autumnal disco and end of autumn 
term, there will be no Sunset Club 
provision after school on:

• Wednesday 15th October

• Wednesday 22nd October 

• Thursday 27th November

• Thursday 18th December

It is Friday and it has been a week full of lots of exciting learning.

Thank you to all of our families who attended Parents’ Evening on Wednesday. It was lovely 
to hear how well the children have settled and the positive attitudes that are being 
displayed towards their work. 

This morning we held our Celebration assembly, where parents and carers came to see how 
well the children have been working.

Tickets are still available from the office for our Autumn / Spooky themed disco on 
Wednesday 15th October. Raffle tickets are also still on sale if you would like to purchase any.

Weekly updates for each class will be on the class page via the school website at the end of 
the day on Fridays. 

Wishing everyone a positive week ahead.

Mrs Smith

Our Award Winners for the fortnight 
are:

Star of the Week:

Class 1 – Olivia R

Class 2 – Billy

Class 3 – Kaitlyn

Head teacher Award Winners:

EYFS / KS1 – Henrietta, Olivia P and Zarra

KS2 - EdieThis week’s attendance
Class 1 – 99%

Class 2 – 100%
Class 3 - 97% Important dates for your diary

• Monday 6th – after school football club

• Thursday 9th – after school yoga

The winning Dojo class is…
Class 1 who will have 10 minutes 
extra break time as their reward.



Our Dojo winners this 
week:

Fortnightly Stars of the Week:

Head teacher Award 
Winners:


